
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the Morris 

County Budget for fiscal year 2023-2024 will be held on 

Thursday, August 31, 2023, 9:15 a.m. in the 

Commissioner’s Courtroom of the Courthouse at 500 

Broadnax, Daingerfield, TX. 

 

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes 

than last year's budget by an amount of $321,988, which is 

a 8.24 percent increase from last year's budget. The 

property tax revenue to be raised from new property added 

to the tax roll this year is $47,686.00. 

 

A copy of the budget will be on file Monday – Friday 8:00 

am –noon and 1:00 pm – 4:30 pm in the Office of the 

County Clerk for public review.  The proposed budget is 

also on the Morris County website: www.co.morris.tx.us. 

All interested citizens will have the opportunity to give 

written and oral comments at the Public Hearing. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice must run on August 18.  Do not publish in the classified ads – put in a box in body of paper. 

 

Ordered by Morris County Auditor   8/10/23 – Bill to Morris County Auditor 

http://www.co.morris.tx.us/

